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The Honorable Kent Thompson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Local Government 

Statehouse, Room 187-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Thompson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2136 by Representative Collins 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2136 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2136 would prohibit any member of a governing body of a municipality or a local 

board of education from resigning from his or her position for the purpose of being appointed to 

another position on the board, if this would result in lengthening the member’s term of office. 

 

 The League of Kansas Municipalities and the State Department of Education indicate HB 

2136 would have no fiscal effect on cities or the Department. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Chardae Caine, League of Municipalities 

 Dale Dennis, Education  


